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I am writing to express my strong support for LD 660. This bill will, among other 
things, establish necessary restrictions on the selection of academic class offerings, 
curriculum materials, and on-site professional development programs. Additionally, it
includes provisions designed to align with federal law, ensuring parental access to 
information and the protection of students' rights.
Transparency in education is essential. Parents and community members have a right 
to know what is being taught in public schools. Making curricula and professional 
development programs accessible to all citizens—especially parents—fosters trust 
and accountability. If schools are unwilling to share this information, it raises the 
question: what are they trying to hide? Why the secrecy?
I firmly believe that LD 660 promotes transparency and accountability in public 
education. For these reasons, I respectfully urge you to vote “ought to pass” on this 
bill.
Thank you for your time and consideration.


